
  151 Southhall Lane, Ste. 450 
Maitland, FL 32751                                                             

www.inteserra.com

April 18, 2024 
Via Email and Overnight Delivery 

Ms. Darlene K. Standley, Asst. Chief - Telecommunications 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street 
4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

RE: EarthGrid PBC, Inc. 
Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation 

Dear Ms. Standley: 

Enclosed for filing please find the original and four (4) copies of this letter to notify the Tennessee Public 
Utility Commission (“Commission”) of our intent to operate pursuant to market regulation, in 
accordance with amended T.C.A. Section 65-5-109 enacted May 21, 2009.  

EarthGrid PBC, Inc. was granted authority to provide Facilities-Based and Resold Local Exchange and 
Interexchange Telecommunications Services pursuant to the Order issued in Docket Number 23-00063 
dated February 28, 2024.  

EarthGrid PBC, Inc. understands that it remains subject to and will adhere to all applicable statutes, 
policies, rules, and orders of the Commission. 

A copy of this filing has been sent to tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and 
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-672-3013 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 

tms: TNx2402 

Enclosures 
SW/kb 

/s/ Sharon R. Warren

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on April 18, 2024 at 9:28 a.m..
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